
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION AND OPTIONAL DNS 

Request: Environmental review of the Shoreline Master Plan 
 

Applicant: Tammy Baraconi, Planning and Building Manager, City of Chehalis; 
1321 S. Market Blvd, Chehalis, WA 98532 
 

Land Use Case#: SEPA-22-006 
 

Date of Application: December 9, 2022 
 

Date of Complete 
Application: 

January 27, 2023 

Project Location: This is an update of a plan and as such has no specific location.  
 

Proposal: Applicant proposes updating the Shoreline Master Plan to be 
compliant with Wa State Law.  
 

City Contact: To view the complete application during normal business hours 
contact:  
Tammy Baraconi, Planning Manager 
Community Development 
1321 S. Market Blvd 
Chehalis WA 98532 
Phone: 360.345.2228 
Email: tbaraconi@ci.chehalis.wa.us 
 

Comment Procedures: This decision has a 21 day public review period that ends on 
February 21, 2023. Written comments must be submitted to 
Community Development at the address listed above. Only written 
comments will be accepted. If you have further questions, please 
contact Tammy Baraconi at the phone number or email listed above.  
 

***PLEASE REFERENCE THE FILE NUMBER(S) WHEN CORRESPONDING.*** 


